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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Half term has arrived and it gives us an opportunity to reflect on the weeks gone by. Our wonderful reception children are no 
longer 'new', they are well and truly part of our school family and enjoying everything school has to offer, including days out 
and connecting with All Saints. Our wonderful teachers are no longer 'new' and they enjoyed meeting with parents over the 
last few evenings, thank you for your attendance. Clubs, visitors and trips have enriched learning for all ages, with 
opportunities for drama, sports and outdoor activities. FONR fundraising activities are well under way and the committee are 
grateful for all your support.  
 
It has been a packed half term full of enjoyment and learning and we are already looking forward to everything the next few 
weeks can bring us! 
 
Have a lovely half-term and we look forward to seeing you all again soon. 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner 

 

 

Apples:     Pears: 

Oscar- Independence & Confidence Erin - Compassion & Positivity 

      Emily - Independence 

 

Busy Bees:     Tigers: 

Arthur - Independence   Teddy - Respect 

Niamh - Positivity & Compassion  Hollie - Perseverance 

 

Hugo K for being respectful to both staff and children and for 

being kind and looking after the children in Apples Class.  

 

Sporting Values Award: To Mrs Gardiner’s KS2 Girls Football Team for showing incredible respect, perseverance and koinonia 

to one another. Well done! 

Matthew - Excellent defensive skills in netball. 

Harry K - Goal keeping skills were fantastic, with a very positive attitude and picked as “Man of the Match” 

 

Willow -   64  

Hawthorn -  50 

Rowan -   63 

Maple -   35  

Well done to Willow this week! 



Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to Leilani who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for her published work, she put so much effort in 
to it, full of detail and beautifully presented. 
 
A huge well done to Arthur (Yr 5) who was chosen as Reader of the Week this week for all the reading at home 
he has done! 
 
 
Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner’s stationery shop to choose their prizes. Well done!  

Autumn Term Diary Dates (more information to follow) 

 

08.11.24   Wear your PJs to school day—organised by Fiona Parish, one of our Governors. Donations of  

    brand new pyjamas encouraged and a drop off box will be left outside school on the morning. All  

    proceeds to The Children’s Pyjama Charity. Online donations also welcome:   

https://www.justgiving.com/page/northrigtonpjs-1728391927915?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%

2Fnorthrigtonpjs-1728391927915&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share  

11.11.24   FONR and Tigers Market Place Event 3.30pm-4.00pm  

13.11.24   Busy Bees school trip to Cliffe Castle Museum 

    Positive Noticing Day 

15.11.24   World Prematurity Day—£1 cash donations to wear purple in support of The Smallest Things  

    Charity 

    Purple face paint designs also available for £1 on the day 

18.11.24   Teddy Tombola (3.30pm on the playground) in support of The Smallest Things Charity. Cash only 

19.11.24   Tigers school trip to St Aidan’s (performance of Annie the Musical) 

28.11.24   Pears school trip to Harlow Carr 

29.11.24   FONR Christmas Disco at Almscliffe Hall  

02.12.24   Individual pupil photographs (all pupils to attend in full school uniform, please) 

04.12.24   Whole school trip to the Harrogate Theatre’s Pantomime  

09.12.24    KS2 Carols Around the Tree Concert (9.15am in the school hall) 

    Theatre Club performance at Harrogate Theatre (PM)  

11.12.24   Apples and Pears Nativity (2.00pm and 5.00pm at St John’s Church, North Rigton) 

16.12.24   FONR Coffee and Cake Parent Event at the Square and Compass—10am 

    Busy Bees class Christmas party (children may wear party clothes on this date) 

17.12.24   Pears class Christmas party (children may wear party clothes on this date) 

16.12.24   Christmas experience after school led by some of our Y6 pupils! 

18.12.24   Helen Mills—Music Recital. Those who have children performing are invited to watch with the rest 

    of the school 

    Tigers class Christmas party (children may wear party clothes on this date) 

19.12.24   Apples class Christmas party (children may wear party clothes on this date) 

20.12.24   Break up for Christmas  
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Adult Learning North Yorkshire  

This half-term, Adult Learning North Yorkshire is offering free Halloween-themed family activities at multiple locations across 

the county. The Family Fun with Crafts sessions are designed for parents, carers, and their children to come together and 

create eco-friendly Halloween decorations using basic, sustainable materials. 

    

Session highlights: 

Craft spooktacular Halloween decorations: Using basic, sustainable materials, participants will create unique Halloween crafts. 

Inclusive for all skill levels: Everyone is welcome to join in the fun, whether a beginner or an experienced crafter. 

Family bonding: Spend quality time together while making eco-friendly decorations. 

    

Guidance provided: All materials will be supplied, and the friendly teachers will be on hand to assist throughout the session. 

 

Locations and dates: 

Catterick Library & Information Centre: Monday, 28th October, 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Ripon Library & Information Centre: Monday, 28th October, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

Scarborough Library & Information Centre: Monday, 28th October, 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Whitby Library & Information Centre: Monday, 28th October, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

Knaresborough Library & Information Centre: Tuesday, 29th October, 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Norton Hive Library: Tuesday, 29th October, 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Selby North Children and Families Hub (Pumpkin Carving Sessions): Tuesday, 29th October, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM and 

Wednesday, 30th October, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

 

Selby Library & Information Centre: Thursday, 31st October, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

Skipton Library & Information Centre: Wednesday, 30th October, 10:30 AM - 12:30 PM 

Filey Library & Information Centre: Thursday, 31st October, 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Thirsk Library & Information Centre: Thursday, 31st October, 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Harrogate Library & Information Centre: Friday, 1st November, 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM 

Malton Library & Information Centre: Friday, 1st November, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

Northallerton Library: Friday, 1st November, 10:30 AM - 12:30 PM 

Pickering Library & Information Centre: Friday, 1st November, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

  

To enrol, please visit https://tinyurl.com/FamilyFunCraftsHalfTerm10 

  

Contact Email:  adultlearningservice@northyorks.gov.uk 

  

 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQm4isARjRnpqMASCDvZ4sgzxGEC5xerYEcOfFW0mPWPXX78UyE3MDc-jyXHLXyF8
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Sporting Success: 

 

Huge well done to our KS2 football teams who represented 

North Rigton so brilliantly over the last two weeks. We are 

ever so proud of you all and your sporting triumphs!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Classroom Renovation: 

We are excited to let you know that over half term and the following week the Reception Classroom will be undergoing a bit 

of a refurbishment. We are installing new double doors and a window which will help with free flow play and learning. The 

worn carpet is being replaced with a warm, practical surface in a neutral tone. The walls will be painted and the leak damage 

repaired. We will also be auditing our play provision and purchasing new equipment and storage. Miss Burrow and Mrs 

Jackson cannot wait to see the project finished and to welcome the children back into the newly refurbished space.  

 

Kith Homestead—Eco Team Pathways Project: 

This week saw Mrs Gardiner take the newly established North Rigton Eco Team for the first of four trips to Kith Homestead. 

The Pathways Project is aimed at helping children connect with nature and learn more about the environment. What the 

children learn as part of the project will be translated back at school so all of our children are involved. The pupils were 

beautifully behaved and represented our school impeccably. A huge thanks also to Mrs Marks and Mrs Thomson-Smith for 

their support in our exciting new venture!  
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